
Holland Trails Committee Minutes 


Date:  October 27, 2021 
Present: Richard & Chris Haller, Bob Pellicane, Brock Jenkins, and Jackie Proko


Due to COVID-19 concerns, this meeting was convened remotely. The meeting 
was called to order at 7:00 PM by Dick Haller. The minutes of the meeting held 
August 25th were approved. 


Chris presented the treasurer’s report. The balance is $2,350. 
  
 Old Business 


Jen Mott is unable to swear in members at 7:00pm. Everyone needs to contact 
her for an appointment.


Ethics testing must be completed every two years. Dick will send the link.


The Town has submitted all needed documents to acquire the Sichol property. 
However, Land Court is changing the format requirement causing additional 
delays.


New Business  

The Brimfield workday was very successful. Eleven volunteers participated. A 
large loader, a tractor, and two dump trucks were provided to spread gravel on a 
long segment of trail.


We have permission to store the kiosk at the Highway Barn. Dick will need help 
unloading. Bob and Brock as well as Steve Proko volunteered.


Two walks were scheduled. On Sunday November 14th we will meet at 1:00pm 
to explore the Fuller Dam site. On Sunday, December 5th we will meet at 
1:00pm to explore the Sichol Property.


We will meet next on December 8th and January 26th. The meetings will be 
convened remotely unless we are informed that this is no longer allowed.


The meeting was adjourned at 7:17. 


Richard Haller  
Chairman 


